
Thank you very much Janet Tremaine, for 
the excellent presentation on Global Volunteers 
and your experience in Romania to take care of 
neglected children. The attendance at the March 
meeting showed the support of our club. Well done. 

As the ski season comes to an end, we 
are preparing for an exciting summer with the 

highlight of the year 2012 - our 50th Anniversary on September 11. There 
are several events which are new to me and possibly new to most of our 
members. Coming up on April 19 is the Silverwood Wildlife Sanctuary 
tour in Lakeside, led by Judy Kaplan. The sanctuary is owned and 
operated by the San Diego Audubon Society and boasts to have more 
than 100 bird and plant species – a must for bird and nature lovers. 

Tom Rothenburg is planning a Bocce Ball tournament in Borrego 
Springs during the weekend of April 14/15. On April 30 we are 
planning to tour UCSD with a guide. We will learn about the history of 
the campus and its development since opening in 1960. There will be 
an optional buffet lunch at the Faculty Club afterwards. Vonnie Varner 
will lead the May Day parade through the San Diego Botanic Gardens 
(Quail Gardens). Just like the other tours this event will be free. Since 
it starts early, at 2:00 PM, we are still planning to attend the monthly 
May 1 meeting on the same day.

See you on the tours.
Hobe

President’s Corner

Y E A R  R O U N D  S P O R T S  & SOCIAL C L U B
Find us on the web at www.tpscsd.org

APRIL 2012

50th ANNIVERSARY 
1962-2012

50TH Anniversary 
Celebration 
IT IS TIME TO START PLANNING 
TO ATTEND OUR 50TH 
ANNIVERSARY CELEBRATION. 

The date is September 11 and 
the place is the Holiday Inn San 
Diego Bayside in Point Loma. (4875 North Harbor Drive – 619-224-
3621) This is an evening event and replaces the Annual Picnic and 
September General Meeting. We are having a sit down dinner with a 
choice of three entrees. The entrée selections are Tri-Tip Beef, Salmon 
or Pasta Prima Vera. The cost is $15.00 for current members and 
$25.00 for non-current members until July 1. When submitting your 
reservation please choose one of the entrees. IF AN ENTRÉE IS NOT 
SELECTED IT WILL BE ASSUMED THAT YOU WANTED THE TRI-TIP. 
This is a space-limited event, so send in your check/reservation early. 
No tickets will be sold at the door. 

Anyone interest in assisting please let us know. 
For questions call: Steward Smith 619-303-4050, Mike 

McCutcheon 858-748-5202 or Fred Blecksmith 619- 233-4149. 
Checks are to be made out to TPSC and sent to Barbara Shramek 

at 7940 Forrestal Road, San Diego, CA, 92120-1712.
Don’t forget to include your entrée choice. More information to follow.

TPSC 2013 Ski Season
Plan now for our 2013 Ski Trips. At this time the cost estimate for a seven day 

trip to Big White, Canada would vary between $1,100.00 to $1,400.00 depending 
on time (February or late March-April), condo location and airfare rates at the time 
of booking. Better information will be available soon. In addition, we have received 
requests for Vail and Breckenridge. Please let me know your desires…where and 
when. Thanks for your interest. 

Joe Goldhammer 619-286-0624  jcgoldhammer@gmail.com

Working as a volunteer for the club is fun and rewarding. It gives 
one an opportunity to meet so many new friends.

Would you like to be a part of the Torrey Pines Board?

What position are you interested in holding for the 2012-2013 year?

Please submit your name, address, phone/email to anyone on the 
Board -  mail to the Torrey Pines address: Torrey Pines Ski Club PO 
Box 82087 San Diego, CA 92138-2087 or President Hobe Schroeder  
2331 Darlington Row  La Jolla, CA 92037  hobeschr@aol.com.

It Is Time To Think About The  
2012-2013 Tpsc Officer Positions



JUST FOR FUN
Visit this wonderful museum on the quietest day of the month and receive 

a fabulous discount! Join scientists from around the country to learn about a 
variety of topics as they share the latest information. The lecture takes place in 
the William and Grayson-Boehm Community Forum at 12:30 PM…this month 

on Green Meteorology: Making the most out of your Solar Energy: 2:00 PM IMAX Film-Yellowstone.
*Programs are subject to change.

 Barbara Shramek 619-286-1250 bjshramek@aol.com

Join us at the Road Runner Club Sports Complex on April 14 at 12:00 noon. 
We will play until 5:00 PM and then continue on the 15th from 10:00 AM to 2:00 
PM. The two Bocce Ball courts are in excellent shape and we will have a Brackets 
Type Tournament for prizes. Bring your snacks and drinks and afterward we can 
go to dinner. The most popular place to stay overnight is Borrego Springs Resort. 
Other choices are Palm Canyon Resort, Hacienda Del Sol, The Palms at Indian Head 
Resort…and you can camp anyplace in the desert…or just come for the day. Please RSVP to: Tom 
Rothenburg 619-990-0472 for directions to the Roadrunner Club.

Tom Rothenburg 619-990-0472 tomrothen@gmail.com

Join us for our April Happy Hour at one of our favorite spots, the Bay Club, located 
on Shelter Island. Happy Hour prices on drinks and appetizers. Indoor and outdoor 
seating. Plenty of free parking. There is no concert scheduled for Humphreys on this 
date and we just have to hope that it remains that way. Come and join your friends for fun and a beautiful 
view. Bring along a friend so they can see what a good time we have together.

 Janet Hanson 858-278-9581 dublbunny@aol.com (cell 858-336-8396)   

The tour guide is a retired faculty member taking us on a 60-75 minute walking tour of 
UCSD starting at the faculty club and progress by the various colleges, artwork, etc. It will 
begin with a bit of history of the campus and its development since opening in 1960. We will 
start and end the tour in front of the UCSD Faculty Club where we can have an optional buffet 
lunch ($12.50) or, nearby at the cafeteria or any of the fast food restaurants. 

Carpooling is highly recommended due to limited parking on campus. There is visitor parking at 
several locations on campus and permits are sold via a machine. However, our tour guide has arranged 
with the Faculty Club to park in their reserved parking spaces in front of the club since some of us will 
be eating there. A permit from the club is $3.00 for three hours. Park in the spaces marked “Reserved – 
Faculty Club”. We will meet at the entrance to the Faculty Club – permits are sold at the reception desk 
inside the club. Directions to the Faculty Club meeting location will be distributed via email. You must 
receive an email confirmation to be on the tour. If you do not, check with Debbie before coming to 
the tour. To sign up email Debbie:

Debbie Schroeder, 858-551-9651 debbieschr@aol.com

The San Diego Audubon Society welcomes members of our ski club to the 
Silverwood Wildlife Sanctuary. It is solely owned and operated by the SD Audubon 
Society. The Sanctuary is 745 acres of prime chaparral and oak wood and ranges 
between 1450 and 3177 feet in elevation. Numerous endangered and threatened 

species thrive in or rely on the Sanctuary. Over 324 native plant species and 124 bird species have 
been recorded there, as well as numerous reptile and mammal species. The Sanctuary has completely 
recovered from the 2003 Cedar fire, and it is amazing to see the new non- invasive plants that have grown 
there since the fire. Our tour leader will be a well known birder in San Diego  The path that we will follow 
is easy and paced slowly. Good walking shoes are quite adequate (if preferred, wear hiking boots). It is 
recommended to wear sunscreen and a hat. Please bring a water bottle. If you have binoculars, bring 
them for birding. Lunch after the tour event at Grossmont Center. We’ll decide when we are together if 
you like to go to the Claim Jumper or Casa de Pico. 

ANY QUESTIONS PLEASE CALL TRIP LEADER JUDY KAPLAN, 619-239-1979 
judykaplan1231 gmail.com (cell 619-980-4428)

 PLEASE RSVP to Barbara Shramek 619-286-1250 bjshramek@aol.com 
A map with directions will be sent after your RSVP is received

Senior Monday at the Reuben 
H. Fleet Science Center

1875 EL PRADO (BALBOA PARK)
MONDAY, APRIL 2, 2012

$7.00 ENTRANCE FEE (FOR 
SENIORS ABOVE 65)

Kick Off
Summer Bocce Ball 
BORREGO SPRINGS, CA
APRIL 14 AND 15, 2012

Happy Hour
Bay Club

2131 SHELTER ISLAND DRIVE
(619-224-8888)

FRIDAY, APRIL 20, 2012 
4:00 PM - 7:00 PM

Walking Tour of UCSD 
MONDAY, APRIL 30, 2012

MEET - 10:15 AM - TOUR -10:30 AM 
FREE

LIMITED TO 20 

Silverwood Wildlife 
Sanctuary Tour

13003 WILDCAT CANYON ROAD
LAKESIDE, CA

THURSDAY, APRIL 19, 2012
11:00 AM

LIMITED TO THE FIRST 20
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JUST FOR FUN
Take Encinitas Blvd off 5, east to Quail Gardens Drive and turn left. At Quail sign, turn left 

to go up hill to main parking lot. A 1½ hour walk will be led by Vonnie, a Garden Volunteer. 
Meet Vonnie and Roy at the entrance booth in the main parking lot. Tour will leave promptly 
at 2:00 PM and finish by 3:30 PM. Those who wish can enjoy happy hour at the nearby new 
Diane Powers’ Casa de Bandini Restaurant in The Forum starting at 4:00 PM. Rain cancels 
the event. There will still be time to make the monthly TPSC meeting.

Please RSVP to Vonnie 760 752-9401 vonnievm@gmail.com

The Salk Institute was established in the 1960s by Jonas Salk, M.D., the developer of the polio 
vaccine. Salk selected the world-renowned architect Louis I. Kahn as the person who could design the 
facility that he envisioned. Join us for a one hour architectural tour of this beautiful institute led by a tour 
guide. We will gather at 10:15 AM at the entrance to the Institute. Visitor parking is available in the front 
lot located between Torrey Pines Scenic Drive and Salk Institute Road. Additional parking is available just 
west of the Institute on Torrey Pines Scenic Drive. The Institute is close to the glider port. After the tour 
we will have an optional (on your own and based on availability of space) lunch in the cafeteria at The 
Institute. This event is limited to the first 20 members that sign up by sending your $5.00 check (donation 
to the Salk Institute) made out to TPSC along with a SASE to:

Debbie Schroeder, 2331 Darlington Row, La Jolla, CA 92037

FWSA Convention will be in Ogden, Utah, June 7–10 at the Ogden Eccles 
Conference Center.  Sign up to join the fun in Ogden.. Some fun optional 
activities will include a Historic 25th Street Pub Crawl, Mountain Hiking, 
Pool Party, White Water Rafting or Kayaking and the Michael German Golf 
Tournament.  Check out the San Diego Council article and fwsa.org for 
details.

Rusty Etzel 619-656-8197 rosaryetzel@sbcglobal.com

We have blocked rooms for a great price at the Eagle Inn near the 
beach.  You decide one or two nights. Rooms are being held for us until 
the first week of April.  All participants must be TPSC members. Mention 
TPSC to the reservation desk.  Rates are $127-$156 per night including 
continental breakfast with proof of train ticket. Those of you going to the 
April general meeting, Let’s meet at 5:45 PM in the bar to discuss the trip. 
Lots of free activities planned and complete details can be emailed to you 
by contacting vonnievm@gmail.com.

Roy Martins and Vonnie Varner 760 752-9401

This event starts with a tailgate party at 2:00 PM in Qualcomm Parking 
Lot, Section J2-J3 under the Trolley. Bring a dish to share and BYOB for the 
tailgate. There was a large crowd of people from several ski clubs including 
Torrey Pines at the event last year. The seats are discounted $2.00 and in the 
same section as last year. Parking at Qualcomm is free. After tailgating, most 
will take the trolley to Petco Park about 4:30 PM. The game starts at 5:35 PM. 
(Padres vs. Cincinnati ) This event is always a good time.  Send a check for 

$19.00 made payable to TPSC with a SASE (Self Addressed Stamped Envelope) to: 
Barbara Shramek 7940 Forrestal Road, San Diego, CA 92120 

619-286-1250

San Diego Botanic Gardens 
Tour (Quail Gardens)

230 QUAIL GARDENS DRIVE, ENCINITAS
TUESDAY, MAY 1, 2012, 2:00 PM

FREE ON TUESDAY. PARKING IS $4.00 
OR IT IS FREE IF FOUR ARE IN A CAR  

(CONSIDER CAR POOLING)

One Hour Architectural 
Tour of The Salk Institute 

10010 NORTH TORREY PINES 
ROAD, LA JOLLA, CA 92037 

(858-453-4100)
 THURSDAY, MAY 17, 2012

MEET AT 10:15 AM PROMPTLY 
TOUR BEGINS AT 10:30 AM 

MEMBERS ONLY 
$5.00

FWSA Convention 
Weekend

Ogden Eccles 
Conference Center

OGDEN, UTAH JUNE 7-10, 2012

Hop aboard Amtrak to 
Santa Barbara

TUESDAY, JUNE 19, 2012
MEMBERS ONLY

Annual Padre Game/ 
Tailgate Party

Petco Park
SATURDAY, JULY 7, 2012 

TAILGATE PARTY 2:00 – 4:30 PM
(TAILGATE AT QUALCOMM 
STADIUM-SECTION J2-J3)

TRAVEL TO GAME ON YOUR 
OWN AT 4:30 PM

GAME TIME 5:35 PM 
$19.00

San Diego Alpine League Happy hour – Free Heavy Hors d’oeuvres
MAY 11, 2012 AT 6:00 PM – HANDLERY HOTEL BAR/LOUNGE – 950 HOTEL CIRCLE NORTH IN MISSION VALLEY

HAPPY HOUR PRICES ON BEER, WINE AND WELL DRINKS…AND .
ONE FREE DRINK COUPON
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Although helmets are not usually required, they are strongly recommended for all of our bike rides. We are always looking for 
volunteer leaders for the A and B rides. Please call Kathy Hagenbach, coordinator, (858-485-5506) if you are interested.

TG = Thomas Bros. Guide followed by coordinates. Please note in case of rain - call the bike leader listed above. Also the ride will 
depart 15 minutes after the meeting time. 

APRIL BIKE RIDES
THERE WILL BE NO BIKING RIDES IN APRIL.  BIKING WILL RESUME ON MAY 12.

Bus Trip to California 
Science Center, LA

Cleopatra Premier Exhibit
THURSDAY, JULY 19, 2012

$55.00 MEMBERS 
$60.00 NON-MEMBERS

IMPORTANT – CUT OFF DATE 
FOR RESERVATION IS  

JUNE 10, 2012

National Geographic and the producers of the King Tut Exhibit present Cleopatra: 
The Exhibition. Don’t miss the only West Coast appearance of this dramatically staged 
13,000-square-foot exhibit which features the largest collection of Cleopatra-era artifacts 
from Egypt ever assembled in the U.S. held at the California Science Center in Los 
Angeles. It is here for a limited time only.

The timeless legend of Cleopatra has captivated the world for centuries. She has 
been immortalized by Renaissance artists, had numerous plays and books written about 
her and in modern times has been glamorized on the silver screen. Yet we only know a 
fragment of her real story. You will be amazed to see the priceless artifacts (over 30 tons 
total) illuminating her life. In addition you will see the Imax film - “The Mysteries of Egypt” 
on the largest Imax screen in southern California.  It is seven stories high.

We will have a large bus with a restroom and have two pick up locations. One is in 
the UTC area and the other in North County-details forthcoming. Your admission for both the exhibit and 
movie and bus transportation with snacks will be included. Lunch will be on your own. You will also 
have time to explore the other exhibits in the California Science Center. We will go directly to the Science 
Center and spend the day there. We will need a minimum of 30 to make the trip and a maximum of 45 
people. The cut off date is June 10.  This is a real bargain -Daytrippers is running this trip for $89.00.

SEND A SASE ) (Self- addressed stamped envelope) WITH YOUR CHECK MADE OUT TO TPSC ASAP TO:

Debbie Schroeder, 2331 Darlington Row, La Jolla, CA 92037 debbieschr@aol 858-551-9651

JUST FOR FUN

Annual TPSC Bowling Group

John Bauer won the Bowling trophy
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San Diego Council Of Ski Clubs
FWSA CONVENTION - WEEKEND IN OGDEN, 
UTAH - JUNE 7-10

FWSA Convention this year will be in 
Ogden, Utah, June 7 - 10 at the Ogden Eccles 
Conference Center.  This is a chance to interact 

with members of ski clubs from 13 western states. Brad Davis will be 
representing the San Diego Council for Man of the Year so let’s show 
support and sign up to join the fun in Ogden.  Delegates will be staying 
at the Marriott Ogden ($94) or the Hampton Inn and Suites Ogden 
($106). Mention Far West Ski Association to get these great rates. 
Fun optional activities will include a Historic 25th Street Pub Crawl, 
Mountain Hiking, Pool Party, White Water Rafting or Kayaking and the 
Michael German Golf Tournament.  Check out the fwsa.org for details 
or contact Rusty Etzel or Debbie Schroeder with any questions. 

FWSA travel will take you to Chamonix to ski this year with an 
extension to Morocco; skiing at Big White; diving at Rohora Tunga 
and relaxing on a cruise through the Panama Canal. fwsa.org has all 
the details.

Check out all Council details at skisandiego.org

On the Lift with Laura
We have a few members who contribute to the club 

occasionally and Judy Kaplan is one of these. She was 
born in Gloversville, New York and at age12 her family 
moved to DeLand, Florida and then to Daytona Beach. 

Judy attended Seabreeze High on the ocean side of the Daytona 
Beach peninsula. Judy went to the University of Florida at Gainesville 
and majored in Nursing with minors in Humanities and English. She 
received her BS in Nursing. Judy worked at several hospitals in and 
around the Miami, Florida area. Eventually Judy missed her family 
living in New England and moved to Boston and went to work at 
Massachusetts General Hospital.

She received her Masters in Health Education from Boston 
University which led her to a teaching job at a Junior High School 
in Brattleboro, Vermont. While living in Vermont, Judy seriously 
considered learning to ski but never did. After a year Judy moved to 
Hewlett, New York on Long Island and took a job as a Public Health 
Nurse for Nassau County.

Tired of snow she moved to Palm Springs, CA and became a 
school nurse for the Palm Springs Unified School District working at 
elementary schools in Palm Springs and Desert Hot Springs.

Enjoying pediatric care, Judy moved to San Diego, studied at 
UCSD, and became a Pediatric Nurse Practitioner. On receiving this 
credential, Judy accepted a job as a school nurse with the Sweetwater 
Union High School District. 

 Judy is a member of Torrey Pines Ski Club and joined to meet 
people and to take part in our activities. Judy never did learn to ski 
and last season went on our Aspen trip to enjoy other events that 
Aspen has to offer. On return, Judy contributed an article about her 
experience to our newsletter. Go to our website [www.tpscsd.org] and 
check the newsletter archive. Her article can be found on page 3 of 
the April 2011 issue.

This year, on April 19, Judy is organizing a tour to the San Diego 
Audubon Society’s Silverwood Wildlife Sanctuary. Judy has been a 
member of the Audubon Society most of the time she has lived in San 
Diego and volunteers every year at their Annual Bird Festival in March. 
She looks forward to showing us Silverwood. Check the article in 
the newsletter or on our website and be sure to sign-up with Barbara 
Shramek to join us.

TPSC March General Meeting

TPSC Bocce Ball

Barbara and Agdas

Sid

Diane
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Olympic Training Center Tour in Chula Vista
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NEWSLETTER STAFF
Editor: . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . .Barbara Shramek 
Printing: . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . .Fletcher Hills Printing
Newsletter Mailing: . . . . . . . . . . . .Barbara Shramek

TORREY PINES SKI CLUB
A CALIFORNIA NON-PROFIT CORPORATION

OFFICERS AND BOARD MEMBERS
2010-2011

DIRECTORS
President Hobe Schroeder* . . . . . . 858-551-9651
Vice President Joe Goldhammer* . . . . . . 619-286-0624
Corporate Secretary Fred Blecksmith* . . . . . . . 619-233-4149
Recording Secretary Diane Raines* . . . . . . . . . 858-560-5757
Treasurer Steward Smith* . . . . . . . . 619-303-4050
Asst. Treasurer Joe Goldhammer. . . . . . . 619-286-0624
Membership Barbara Shramek*. . . . . . 619-286-1250
Newsletter Editor Barbara Shramek. . . . . . . 619-286-1250
Just For Fun Debbie Schroeder* . . . . . 858-551-9651    
Marketing Mike McCutcheon* . . . . . 858-748-5202
Racing/Web    Laura Meldrum*. . . . . . . . 858-245-1641

OFFICERS
Meetings Clint Messerschmidt . . . . 858-740-4861
Reception Jo Thompson. . . . . . . . . . 619-261-3519
Biking Kathy Hagenbach . . . . . . 858-485-5506
Bocce Ball Tom Rothenburg . . . . . . . 619-990-0472
Ethnic Dining Janet Spiro. . . . . . . . . . . . 619-291-1935
Happy Hour Janet Hanson. . . . . . . . . . 858-278-9581
SD Council Rusty Etzel . . . . . . . . . . . . 619-656-8197
North County Nancy Staehr . . . . . . . . . . 760-945-9988
North County Vonnie Varner. . . . . . . . . . 760-752-9401
Equipment Joe Goldhammer. . . . . . . 619-286-0624
Past President Laura Meldrum. . . . . . . . . 858-245-1641
*Denotes Voting Board Members

Ski Committee: Joe Goldhammer, Fred Blecksmith

GENERAL INFORMATION
Organization: Torrey Pines Ski Club is a non-profit California Corporation. 
Membership: Annual dues of $35 are payable in full with the application 
for membership. Applications are available at any time at the General 
Meetings of the Club. Any donations made to Torrey Pines Ski Club for 
raffle tickets or other fund-raising events are not tax deductible.

TRIP RULES 
1. RESERVATIONS. A check for the full amount required, received by the trip captain, is 

a request for a reservation. The trip captain will make the initial count five days after the 
flyer postmark. Directors of the board and Officers will be given priority if they inform the 
trip captain before the initial count. If there are more checks than seats available, checks 
will be drawn at random until the trip is filled. The trip captain will strive to reach a 50-50 
male-to-female ratio. Couples should send their checks in together and they will be drawn 
as a pair. All participants must sign a release before departure. 

2. CANCELLATIONS & REFUNDS. In the event of your cancellation, a refund will be made 
only if the seat vacancy is filled or if monies are recovered by the club. There also will be 
a non-refundable cancellation fee for all cancellations whether or not your spot is filled 
as follows: $10 for trips up to $100; $20 for trips $100 - $300; $30 for trips above $300. 
There will be an additional $20 charge for any returned checks. All departure times, 
locations, lodging, and other travel arrangements are subject to change without notice.

3. WAITING LIST. On ski trips, those on the waiting list due to the lottery will be accorded 
priority seating on the trip announced in the following flyer if they inform the trip captain 
before reservations are confirmed, i.e., the fifth day after the mailing of that flyer.

4. CHECKS. Checks will be destroyed from those not going on that trip due to being on the 
waiting list.

5. CONFIRMATIONS. You MUST call and confirm your status with the trip captain UNLESS 
a SASE (self-addressed stamped envelope) is requested in the trip write up. You MUST 
include your work and home telephone numbers with your check.

6. GUESTS. Guests who are sponsored by a member are allowed on trips. TPSC members 
have 5 days priority after the newsletter announcement to sign up for a trip. After 5 days, 
members may sign up one guest by including an additional amount on their check as 
follows (unless otherwise noted): for trips under $50, there will be either member priority 
or a guest fee; $10 for trips costing $50-$100; $35 (cost of membership dues) for trips 
costing over $100. Guests, like members of TPSC, must be at least 21 years of age and 
agree to the club “General Release and Waiver.”

7. EVENT GUESTS: Members and guests not on the event/trip and who join a happy hour 
and/or dinner will be charged $8.00 per person per occurrence for the happy hour; $20.00 
per person per occurrence for the dinner or combo happy hour/dinner.

SIGNATURE     DATE

PASS THIS  
APPLICATION ON  

TO A FRIEND!  
Find us on the web at www.tpscsd.org
Editor’s e-mail: bjshramek@aol.com

Torrey Pines e-mail: torreypinesski@aol.com

Torrey Pines
Ski Club Membership Application

Membership begins upon receipt of dues and approval of 
application and ends July 31st. Full year dues are $35. New 
members joining after April 1st pay $15 for April-July 31st 
membership. 

New Membership    Renewal 

A California Non-Profit Corporation
Sign this application.
Make check payable to: Torrey Pines Ski Club. 
Mail you check and application to:
Barbara Shramek, 7940 Forrestal Road, San Diego, CA 92120-1712

PRINT FIRST NAME MIDDLE INITIAL LAST NAME AREA CODE TELEPHONE: HOME

NUMBER STREET UNIT NUMBER

CITY STATE ZIP

E-MAIL

CELL PHONE

CHECK INTERESTS: 

(  ) BIKING  (  ) BOCCE BALL    (  ) CROSS COUNTRY  (  ) GOLF  (  ) HIKE/WALKS  (  ) SKIING

(  ) SPECIAL EVENTS  (  ) THEATRE  (  ) VOLUNTEER  

( ) OTHER 

(        )

I hereby apply for membership in the TORREY PINES SKI CLUB. GENERAL 
RELEASE AND WAIVER - I release TPSC, its directors, officers, members 
and representatives from any and all claims or liability that may arise 
from participation in any of its activities and indemnify and hold them 
harmless from any claim by, or liability to, any guest of mine at club 
activities. I further waive my rights under California Civil Code Section 
1542 which reads, “A general release does not extend to claims which 
the creditor does not know or suspect to exist in his favor at the time 
of executing the release, which if known by him must have materially 
affected his settlement with the debtor.”

SASE = (Self Addressed Stamped Envelope)
The board has adopted a trip policy wherein an increase of up to 10% can be added 

and will not constitute grounds for cancellation without penalty. This is due to fluctuating 
airline costs. TRIP INSURANCE IS NOT REQUIRED, IT IS STRONGLY RECOMMENDED



TPSC General Meeting
Tuesday, April 3, 2012

Handlery Hotel and Resort  
in Mission Valley

950 Hotel Circle North – 619-398-8345

6:00 PM Social   6:45 PM Announcements   7:00 Program
Gabe Selak - Programs Manager San Diego History Center 
Gabe will talk about Balboa Park and its two Expositions. 

Parking is validated for four hours

Torrey Pines Ski Club
P.O. Box 82087
San Diego, CA 
92138-2087

April 2012 FIRST CLASS

Upcoming Events
April 2 Senior Monday

April 14-15 Bocce in Borrego

April 19 Silverwood Tour

April 20 Happy Hour

April 30 UCSD Tour

May 1 Botanical Garden Tour

May 11 Alpine League Happy Hour

May 17 Salk Institute Tour

June 7 – 10 Far West Convention

June 19 Santa Barbara

July 7  Padre game and Tailgate

July 19 Cleopatra LA bus trip

September 11 50th Anniversary Celebration


